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To: ETCMA Member Organizations  

From: WADO (World Acupuncture Day Organization) and Disseminated by the ETCMA  

Date:  July 26, 2018 

Subject: CEU Accreditation of World Acupuncture Day & World Scientific and Cultural Dialogue on 

Acupuncture by your Society. 

Dear Colleague, 

As you may already be aware of, on the 15th of November 2018, the UNESCO World Acupuncture Day (WAD) 

will be celebrated at the UNESCO building in Paris, France.  As part of the celebration, WADO also organizes 

the World Scientific and Cultural Dialogue on Acupuncture (WSCDA/WFAS World Congress) on the 16th and 

17th of November 2018.  These two days of scientific and cultural exchange on acupuncture (WSCDA/WFAS 

World Congress) will be held at the Congress Centre of the Cité des Sciences et de l’Industrie de Paris (City of 

Science and Industry) in the form of a conference for practitioners of acupuncture and Traditional Chinese 

Medicine. 

Listed below are the conference themes that will be presented by renowned speakers from all over the world: 

WAD 

1. Scientific Research into Acupuncture, 2. Acupuncture - An Effective Treatment in First-Aid Situations and the 

Humanitarian Field,  3. Teaching of Acupuncture in the Different Continents of the World, 4. History of 

Acupuncture in the Different Continents of the World.  

WSCDA Themes related to Acupuncture  

1. Neurosciences, 2. Gynecology/Obstetrics, 3. Basic Sciences, 4. Chronobiology, 5. Oncology, 6.  

Endocrinology, 7. Pain/Anesthesia, 8. Psychological and Psychosocial suffering, 9. Humanitarian, 10. Addiction, 

11. Management of side effects of allopathic therapy. 

The WAD/WSCDA/WFAS World Congress are important events for Acupuncture and TCM in the world and 

have been accredited by many organizations.  As a member of ETCMA, we kindly ask if your organization is 

willing to accredit the congress as Continuing Education so that the members of your society can earn 

Continuing Education Units with their attendance.  This would make it even more attractive and be an incentive 

for your members to attend this unique conference.  If you agree, your society will be presented at the 

accreditation page of WADO website (www.wad-o.com/en/registration/accreditations).  Members of ETCMA 

members societies will receive a 20% discount (before September 14th!) on the entrance fee.  (Entrance to WAD 

on the 15th of November is a free day.)  . 

We thank you for your kind cooperation, and hope to hear your confirmation soon. P lease do not hesitate to 

contact our Head of Research, John Jaarsveld, at research@etcma.org and he will be able to provide additional 

details regarding the accreditation program. 

With kind regards, 

The Executive Board of the ETCMA 

Gerd Ohmstede <president@etcma.org> 

John Jaarsveld <research@etcma.org> 

https://www.wad-o.com/en/ 
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